
The Ashippun Planning Commission was called to order by Chairman Bob Guenther on 
Tuesday, October 2, 2014 at 7:30 pm. Members present were David Guckenberger, Peter Klug, 
Jim Koepke, Bob Guenther, Judy Swanton and Secretary Heidi Tunak.  Absent Jeni Norton and 
Wayne Uttke. 
 
The minutes of the August 2014 Planning Commission meeting were read.  With the correction 
of the PIN# for Peter Graetz’s land split which should be 002-0917-2911-000, the minutes stand 
approved. 
 
Discussion of Conditional Use Permit for Peter Graetz, creation of 2 parcels on Roosevelt Road, 
PIN # 002-0917-2911-000.  Motion by Guckenberger, seconded by Klug, to recommend to the 
Town Board to approve the CUP.  All in favor, motion carried. 
 
Discussion on the changes to the comprehensive plan – the 1st part of inventory and trends will 
be reviewed and discussed at the November meeting. 
 
Swanton motioned and Koepke seconded to adjourn at 7:55 pm.  
 
The next Town of Ashippun Planning Commission meeting is scheduled for Thursday November 
6, 2014 at 7:30 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Heidi Tunak 


